
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Press Release 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Major fashion brand, Vivienne Westwood, have committed to retain their Nottingham store within Flying Horse Walk.  Tom 
Wragg of FHP acted for the Landlord in negotiating a lease renewal and securing the ongoing occupation of this mainstay of the 
Nottingham retail scene.  
 
Tom Wragg, Associate Director comments: 
 
“I am delighted to have been able to agree terms for a lease renewal to such a high profile fashion brand as Vivienne Westwood.  
Flying Horse Walk is Nottingham’s premier retail destination and Vivienne Westwood continue to be an excellent fit for this 
location.”  
 
For more information on how we can assist with your retail and leisure lease renewals and rent reviews, please contact Tom 
Wragg on (tom@fhp.co.uk / 07970 168 138).  
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